

EUROPEAN COMMISSION

Directorate-General for European Civil Protection and Humanitarian Aid Operations (ECHO)

ECHO.B - Europe, Eastern Neighbourhood and Middle East B.2 - Emergency Support inside EU

Brussels, 26 January 2017

Only sent by email

FOR THE ATTENTION OF DG ECHO PARTNERS

Subject: Presentation of the 2017 Emergency Support Operational Priorities (ESOP) to ECHO partners.

Dear Partners,

You are invited to the presentation of the 2017 Emergency Support Operational Priorities (ESOP) for the provision of emergency assistance within the European Union. The meeting will take place at ECHO premises in Brussels (ERCC Auditorium, 79 Rue Joseph II, Brussels 1000) on Tuesday 31th January from 14.00 to 16.00.

Please confirm your participation no latest than the 29th of January at the following email address: <u>ECHO-EMERGENCY-SUPPORT-WITHIN-EU@ec.europa.eu</u> and provide the following information to facilitate your access to the building:

- o Surname
- First Name(s)
- o Organisation
- o Date of Birth
- o Identity Card or Passport No.
- Validity Date of Identity Card or Passport
- o Nationality

Please note that it will be possible to follow the meeting on web streaming (https://webcast.ec.europa.eu/dg-echo-presentation-of-esop-2017-to-partners). For those attending the meeting in Brussels, we would kindly ask you to limit the attendance to a maximum of 2 persons per organisation due to limited place in the meeting room.

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting and wish to thank you in advance for your active participation and involvement.

Yours sincerely,

(e-signed)
Joe MURRAN